
 
 

 
 

Holly Springs Elementary School 
October 20, 2016 

 
Good Afternoon Track 3 Families, 
 
This is Mrs. Clark, Principal of Holly Springs Elementary School with some important announcements.  
 
The Track 3 Holly Springs Fun Run is tomorrow!  Please come and join us in the fun!  We can’t wait to 
celebrate your students and cheer them on.  There may be schedule changes that I want to make you aware of 
due to the weather forecast for tomorrow.  
 
As of right now, K-5th grade students will run from 9:30a.m.-10:30a.m. outside at the Jones Park-Baseball 
Field.  In the event that it rains and we have to move inside, K-2nd grade students will run from 
9:30a.m.-10:30a.m. and 3rd-5th grade students will run from 10:30am-11:30am.  
 
With only one night before the Fun Run, make sure to enter your last few pledges on funrun.com tonight. 
Thank you again for supporting our school to help us reach our fundraising goal! 
 
Our next Early Release will be tomorrow and students will dismiss at 1:20 p.m.  Please make arrangements for 
your child to be picked up and communicate any transportation changes to the front office. 
 
This message will be posted to the school website.  
 
Have a great evening. 

 
 


